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April 13, 2018 

 

Dear Mr Mosley, 

 

Re the recent manufactured outrage over a certain 1960s leaflet. I watched your Channel 4 

interview, and a point you could have made but did not is that the sentiments expressed in this 

leaflet are not only valid but are expressed regularly worldwide by host populations when 

large numbers of immigrants are perceived as invading their country. 

 

In October 1994, the new Government of Nelson Mandela began rounding up immigrants 

who had crossed the border illegally and sending back to their own countries. The BBC 

carried a report in which some of the locals expressed the same views for which you were 

pilloried. The world over, immigrants are accused of being involved in organised crime, drug 

dealing, lowering the tone, etc. At times even whites face such hostility, in modern China, for 

example. 

 

I realise you have a very personal reason for publicly disavowing such views, but I needn’t tell 

you that your father was a much maligned man: 

 

https://news.wikinut.com/Trump-And-Mosley-%E2%80%94-Parallels-And-

Dissimilarities/6j0t6ao6/ 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

A Baron 

 


